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by Kevin Barrett

God’s love is not dependent on anything we can offer Him, nor is it
dependent on us first loving Him. God’s love is perfect and
unrestrained. We can have faith in God’s love because His love is
unmoved by anything we can offer Him. God has made us perfect in
love through the sacrificial death of Christ. May we walk in the light of
Christ and love through our faith in Him.
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News and Updétes

Serving at Desert Hills - Interested in serving here at Desert Hills?
Consider serving in our prayer room! We are in need of more prayer
counselors to serve on Sunday after service. For more information,
contact Pastor Kevin at pastorkevin@dhefc.com.

Wednesday Night Bible Study - The subject of the last things in
Scripture has fascinated people for millennia. When will Christ return?
What will be the signs of His coming? What happens when He returns?
What about the tribulation and the millennial kingdom? And what does
today's newspaper tell us about tomorrow? Join us every as we dig into
what Scripture teaches about the last days and seek a more biblical
understanding of this exciting subject starting June 8rd from 6:30pm-
8pm. Please register at dhbc.events.

Men's Breakfast - Our men's breakfast will be held on Saturday, June 6th
and June 20th at 8am in the Fellowship Hall.

Prayer Meeting - Prayer meeting is scheduled for June 7th at 6pm.

Vacation Bible School - Send me! Vacation Bible School is coming soon.
Grab your passports and get ready for an amazing adventure through
the Bible! We will be learning about evangelism and missions through
the books of Acts and "traveling” to a different country each day. VBS is
scheduled for June 8th-12th from 8am-12pm daily. Children ages 3-12
can be registered at dhbc.events.

Student Ministries Poolside Bible Study - 7th-12th graders, bring your
swimsuit, towel, and Bible and join us for some Bible study, snacks, and
swimming! This event will be the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month
starting on June 14th from 6pm-8pm. For more information please
contact Pastor Robb at pastorrobb@dhefc.com.

Whiffle Ball Tournament - Whiffle Ball Tournament will be held on
Friday, June 19th from 7pm-9pm. Please contact Scott Stallard for more
information.

Library Announcement - The Kids Summer Reading Challenge will
begin on Sunday, May 31. Pick up the reading challenge flyer in the
library for your kids to check off. Children can bring them in completed
by August 2 for their prize. Make sure to stop by the library and browse
our children's selection of books and audio books!
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Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $8,415.25
Weekly Received: $8,414.78
Weekly +/-: 0.47

Year-to-Date Need: $176,720.25
YTD Received: $176,710.28

Yearly +/-: $9.97

Prayer Request and
Praises

The Duncan's daughter in law,
Katy, is waiting for biopsy results
on a mass that was removed. This
also resulted in needing a blood
transfusion. Please pray for Katy's
6-8 week recovery and that the
biopsy would show no cancer.

Tom Wodrich is making slow
progress in rehabilitation but still
cannot eat food by mouth. Please
continue to pray healing for
Tom. If you would like to send a
card please contact the church
office for mailing information.

Nancy Antonoff has moved into a
rehabilitation center after her hip
surgery. Nancy is feeling
discouraged and would love to
hear from her church family.
Please contact the church office
for mailing information. Please
continue to pray for her recovery.

Jeffery and Alison Broaddus
praise God for the newest
addition to the Broaddus family.
Granddaughter, Penelope, was
born a few weeks early by
emergency C-Section earlier this
week. Please pray for mother,
Caitlin, and newborn Penelope.

Next Steps

Want to know more about Desert
Hills? Attend a welcome class!
Contact the church office
(office@dhefc.com) for future
dates and times.



Missionary of the Month

Minfu has had a long association with Desert Hills Bible Church. He
currently serves with Reach Global as a minister at large in China. In
2014 he also became director of the Doctor of Ministry program at
GETS Seminary based in Covina, CA. He and his wife live in Glendale
but he spends five to six months each year in China.
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